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Congratulations 

Pally School & Community 
The Pally P & C Annual Campdraft was an outstanding success. 

To our new Campdraft Committee WELL DONE. 

To ALL who assisted before, during and after the campdraft 

a big THANK YOU. 

All funds raised go towards supporting our students.  

Tennis – Friday Sport 

Margie Buckley will be starting tennis 

lessons tomorrow. Each class will have a 

one hour session after lunch. Lunch will now 

be at 12.30pm. Students will need to wear 

sports uniform and joggers. Please make 

sure your child has a hat and water bottle. 

Students who own a tennis racquet may 

bring them.  

Book Week Celebrations- Assembly – 

Wednesday, 21st August 

On Wednesday, 21st August the School will 

be celebrating Bookweek with a special 

Bookweek assembly. 

K-2: Students are asked to come dressed 

as their favourite book character from 

either the Bookweek short list or any 

character from a story. 

3-6: During Library 3-6 students have been 

preparing impersonation speeches and they 

are asked to dress up and pretend to be 

the character they have chosen.  

The Calendar 

TERM 3 

August 

Fri 9th Tennis K-6 

Tue 13th School Council 

Meeting Postponed 

Thurs 15th Jumpstart – Kinda 

Transition Day 

Fri 16th Tennis K-6 

Fri 16th Daffodil Day 

Wed 21st Book Week 

Assembly 

Thurs 22nd Jumpstart – 

Kinda Transition Day 

Fri 23rd Tennis K-6 

Fri 23rd Visiting 

Performance “Shekere 

Beats” 

Thurs 29th Jumpstart – Kinda 

Transition Day 

Fri 30th Tennis K-6 

September 

Thurs 5th Life Education Visit 

Fri 6th Tennis K-6 

Thurs 12th PUBLIC SPEAKING 

Dubbo Excursion:19th & 20th  
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2013 Excursion to Dubbo 
Cost for students is $160 and $200 for adults. Payment needs to be 

finalised by Friday 6th September.  

 

Daffodil Day – 16th August 

Students will be taking part in Daffodil Day – raising money for Cancer. A 

Gold Coin Donation and students come dressed in yellow. Mrs Pidgeon has 

organised for each student to have a cupcake to decorate. 

 

Headlice 

The school has had a number of reports of headlice in our community. 

Parents need to be aware students need to have headlice treated 

before they are to return or attend school.  

Treatment of headlice includes removing eggs and lice from not only hair 

but all bedding, cushions, hair brushes and anywhere that the child has had 

contact. It is advisable for all the family to be treated as well. Please make 

sure your child’s school hat is washed regularly. The school policy is 

children are not to share hats. 

 

Canteen 
Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if 

together. If this is an option please contact Kerry. 

Term 3 Canteen & Fruit Roster Roster  

Monday Canteen Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 
   Liz Hobday Liz Hobday 
Aug  12th  Kerrie McNamara Aug 16th  Heidi Cory Katrina Cleal 
Aug 19th  Kerrie McNamara Aug 23rd  Donna Stevens Kathy Crouch 
Aug 26th  Kerrie McNamara Aug 30th  Kay Grant Kylie Kumar 
Sept 2nd  Kerrie McNamara Sept 6th  Belinda Schoupp Belinda Schoupp 
Sept 9th Kerrie McNamara Sept 13th Kerry Munn Rennae Hancock 
Sept 16TH  Kerrie McNamara Sept 20th No Canteen No Canteen 

 

 

 

 


